
Bible Baptist Church Bulletin 
                      Palm Sunday - April 5, 2020 
 
How can we pray for you?  Call the church office or email your requests 
to bbc@bbcministries.com.  We can then pass them along to our 
Pastors and our BBC Prayer Team! 
 
The church office will be open for phone calls from 9:00am-1:00pm 
Monday-Friday. (No walk-ins.) 
 
Do you know of someone in need of help?  Be sure to let the church 
office know as we have a team of folks ready to help! 
 
Mountain Lakes Bible Camp News: 
         *No camps in April*  
         Save the Date for: 
      *Man Camp in May* 
**We will continue to keep you updated. Additionally, work days for the Roof 
Project will be scheduled as soon as possible.** 
 
The following is an update from Pastor Jim Libby regarding Triad: 
“We’ve been working hard to run school without being able to meet directly 
with our students. We’re using a variety of methods from weekly pick-up packets 
to internet conferencing. What works for kindergartners probably isn’t going to 
work for a high school class. This has been kind of like trying to create a brand 
new school. The teachers are working very hard to make it happen. The parents 
and students are sad that it has come to this, but the parents and students have 
been very understanding.” 

 
Easter Week Readings are available for you and/or your family to share together. 
 
Good Friday Service will be on Friday, April 10, 7:00pm and Easter Sunday Service 
will be on Sunday, April 12, 10:00am - Watch for the link to the service! 
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